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November 25, 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Students: 
 

This is a reminder that your Hope Lutheran Scholarship will be presented on 
Sunday January 7th, 2024 during the 9:00 am service.   We are hoping that you 
and your family can attend.  We welcome other members of your family and 
friends to share in your success. 
 

The scholarship fund has been supported by donations given in memory of loved 
ones, and the interest is awarded to student members of Hope Lutheran each 
year.  This fund is not part of the churches budget and is restricted in its use to 
scholarship awards only.  If you continue on your education path, you will need to 
apply by April 1st each year you are attending school to apply for future 
scholarship awards.  When we know the number of students applying, the 
planning can begin, so do not forget to reapply each year. 
 

To receive your scholarship check on January 7th, you must present your current 
transcript from your school by January 1st, 2024 along with your class schedule 
for the next semester.  These items are documentation requirements by the 
government and the church.  If you are unable to meet that deadline, we will 
present you with an envelope just like the other students during the service.  
When you get your transcript and class schedule turned in to the church, we will 
send your scholarship check to you.  Please note, you will need to have a 2.0 GPA 
or better to receive your scholarship.  If you have only a half a year left, please 
note that in your request to be included in the scholarships. 
 

We wish you every success in your education and your faith journey. 
 

Hope Lutheran Scholarship Committee. 
 
 


